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12th February 2019 

 

 

 

Mr. D. Gower 

Arborist 

Rugby Borough Council 

Town Hall 

Rugby 

CV21 2RR 

 

 

Dear Mr Gower, 

Re: Planning Application R19/0251 

Beaconsfield, Main Street, Thurlaston CV23 9JS. 

Removal of two Laburnum trees and replacement of one with a native Rowan. 

 

The Planning sub-committee of Thurlaston Parish Council has considered this application and has no 

objection to either tree being removed.  Tree ’B’ must be replaced and a native Rowan is a good 

choice but the positioning of the tree needs to be carefully considered to avoid overgrowing the 

street light when the tree grows to maturity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Creery. 

Chair, Planning Subcommittee 

 


